United Nations Development Programme

Letter of Invitation

Chisinau, Republic of Moldova
10 August 2016

Ref. no.: Eol16/01312

Subject: Projects Proposals in the framework of “Inter-Municipal Cooperation and
Infrastructure projects” (SARD)

Dear Sir / Madam:

The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) hereby announces an
Expression of Interest for Project Proposals opened to Public Local Authorities (PLA) in
the region of Gagauzia ATU and Taraclia district and invites eligible PLA to submit
proposals for the above-referenced subject.

This Expression of Interest includes the following documents:

1. This Letter of Invitation (English only);

2. Applicant’s Guidelines for the Inter-Municipal Cooperation projects (Russian);

3. Applicant’s Guidelines for the Infrastructure projects (Russian);

4, Selection Criteria of the applications for the Inter-Municipal Cooperation
projects (Russian);
Selection Criteria of the applications for the Infrastructure projects (Russian);
Application Form for the Inter-Municipal Cooperation projects (Russian);
7. Application Form for the Infrastructure projects (Russian);

o

Project Proposals should be submitted in accordance with provisions stipulated in the
Applicant’s Guidelines.

Should you require further clarifications, kindly communicate with the contact person
identified in the attached Announcement as the focal point for queries on this Eol.

Yours sincerely,

B Doina Munteanu,  ~
UNDP Officer in Charge

Empowered lives.
Resilient nations.
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